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Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P. O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
 

 
May 15, 2023 
 
 
VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 

 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas or the Company)  

 EB-2022-0200 – 2024 Rebasing – Phase 1 Motions 
Confidential Exhibits  

 
 
Subsequent to Enbridge Gas’s filing of JT1.7 on May 5, 2023, Schools Energy Coalition 
requested that it be provided with Excel versions of the non-redacted columns of the 
AGA data provided in the response to JT1.7. Enclosed please find the requested 
spreadsheets. As noted in the Enbridge Gas letter of May 5, 2023, the OEB has 
approved the filing of the response to JT1.7 pursuant to the Practice Direction on 
Confidential Filings.  Please note that this refiling of parts of the earlier filing is subject to 
the same confidential treatment.  
 
Should you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Strategic Applications – Rate Rebasing 
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